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            1/8/16 

BI-COUNTY STOCK SHOW 

If you are showing livestock at the Bi-County Stock Show next week, this rule is for you:   

General Rule #13:  Exhibitors in the Bi-County Jr. Livestock Show must be present at a minimum of one 
workday or cleanup day or they will forfeit $50.00. Sign-up sheets will be provided at workdays for rec-
ord keeping purposes. It is the responsibility of the exhibitor to sign the sign-up sheet for proof of 
attendance. 

 

Stock Show Work days have been scheduled for: 

SET UP - Monday, January 11 – 4:30pm to distribute shavings 

CLEAN UP – Friday, January 15 – after the swine show to clean up the arena and set up the sale ring 

CLEAN UP – Saturday, January 16 – after the sale to disassemble the sale ring and cleanup before the dance 

 

RABBIT EXHIBITORS 

Mandatory meeting concerning rabbit cleanup workday; Thursday, January 14th @ 6:30 pm at the 
coliseum in the rabbit area.   

Please check your rabbit for ear mites. NO rabbit will be allowed in the barn with ear mites. If they 
have ear mites, please call the vet. 

If you are wanting to put your rabbit on the truck, please let us know by Friday, January 8, 2016 
(email marsha.hightower@ag.tamu.edu or call 806-244-4434).  *****Your rabbit will need to be 
in a box that will not be returned to you.  Example would be a cardboard box, large enough for 
the rabbit. 

 

CLUB MEETINGS 

Channing 4-H Club 

There will not be a January monthly meeting due to conflicts with the January Stock Shows.  

4-H for Families and Friends 

Tuesday January 12th at the Rita Blanca Coliseum at 7 pm. You should have received an agenda.  Here are a 
few reminders: 

Bring a stuffed animal (or several) for the CASA community project for January.  These are given to kids 
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as they enter into the program to help them feel loved and cared for.  These can be gently used but 
please be sure they are clean 

American Pledge – Luke Daniels, 4-H Motto & Pledge – Barrett Bezner, 4-H Prayer – Thomas Meyer 

Presentations – Michael Clark, Cooper Lackie & Parker Ralston 

Snacks – the Vermedahl family & Lackie family 

Drinks – Zoe Meeks & Thomas Meyer 

 

BI-COUNTY LIVESTOCK SHOW SCHOLARSHIP 

Up to four $2,500.00 scholarships will be awarded.  Graduating seniors who meet the criteria are eligible to 
apply.  Application, essay and references must be turned in by Wednesday, January 13th.  Interviews will be 
held Saturday morning, January 16th, before the Livestock Sale.  Instructions are available at our office.  If you 
have questions, please let us know. 

 

DALLAM CONSUMER DECISION MAKING  

Kay Bezner will be hosting a Consumer Decision Making meeting on Wednesday, January 20 at 4pm at the 
Extension Office.  This is an informational meeting so come and check out the project.  Classes will be intro-
duced and project meetings will be discussed.  Call us if you have questions. 

 

Have a great week and have a great Stock Show! 


